
Torrienne and Tristine Hunt NJB Memorial Fund 

The Torrienne and Tristine Hunt NJB Memorial Foundation was created in 2005 to honor the 
legacy of Torrienne and Tristine Hunt by providing financial assistance to boys and girls 
interested in participating in National Junior Basketball but lacking the funds to pay for 
registration fees.  

Torrienne and Tristine died tragically in an automobile accident in July, 2005. Torrienne and 
Tristine positively impacted everyone they came into contact with. Their personal charisma and 
caring manner endeared them to people from all walks of life. Those of us who knew them well 
were looking for a way to bring their commitment to serving the needs of others into clear focus. 
What better way than a fund to assist boys and girls who share the same love of basketball as 
Torrienne and Tristine.  

Since 2005, the Memorial Fund has distributed over $11,000 in financial assistance.  

Financial assistance is available through the fund for boys and girls who wish to participate in 
any Silicon Valley NJB Chapter or Sectional program including SVNJB Stars, Spring League 
and Summer League.   

Inquiries regarding assistance criteria and availability of funds should be directed to Mel 
Robertson  sectiondirector@siliconvalleynjb.com   

Donations to the fund are tax exempt and checks should made to Silicon Valley NJB (Hunt 
Memorial Fund) and sent to the Silicon Valley NJB office at 85 Saratoga Avenue, Suite 111, 
Santa Clara, Ca. 95051. 
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